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Welcome to our Sports Champions 
 

We have selected 5 Sports Champions for this     
academic year. These children will be working with 
teachers and children in school to help promote 
keeping fit through physical activity and healthy    
eating choices. The Sports Champions will be       
attending some Sports Ambassador training at the 
Life Centre next Wednesday with Miss McDonald. 
We were thrilled to receive our Bronze Sports Award 
for the year and with the help of our Sports       
Champions we are already working hard towards our 
next award. Our Sports Champions will be helping to 
collect your walking minutes throughout October. 
Keep Walking! 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported us at our       
Macmillan Coffee Morning. We raised a total of £89.14 
for this amazing charity.  
 
Thank you again. 

Attention Foundation Frogs Grown ups 
 
Please come and join us for Ginny’s storytelling session on Tuesday 9th 
October at 2.30pm in Frog Foundation classroom. 



Diary Dates 2018/2019  
(Please note, some new dates for your diaries) 
  
Tues 
Tues 16th Oct               Individual/Family Photos 
Fri 19th Oct    Maple class Assembly 9am 
Mon 22nd Oct to Fri 26th October   HALF TERM  
Thurs 1st Nov  Mufti - Donations of sweets 
Fri 2nd Nov   Hedgehog class Assembly 9am 
Thurs 8th Nov  Mufti - Donations of bottles 
Fri 9th Nov   Pine class Assembly 9am 
Fri 16th Nov   Alder class Assembly 9am 
Fri16th Nov   Mufti - Donations of cakes 
Fri16th Nov   Autumn Fayre  
Fri 23rd Nov   Badger class Assembly 9am 
Tues 18th Dec  Christmas Grotto 
Fri 21st Dec          School closes for Christmas      
Mon 7th Jan        School re-opens at 8.45am       
Mon 18th Feb to Fri 22nd Feb      HALF TERM    
Mon 25th Feb         School re-opens at 8.45am   
Thurs 4th April      School closes for Easter         
Fri 5th April           Non-pupil Day  
Mon 8th April to Fri 19th Easter Holiday  
Wed 24th April      School re-opens 8.45am                   
Mon 6th May          Bank Holiday      
Mon 27th May to Friday 31st May  - HALF TERM  
Tues 23rd July      School closes for Summer Holidays 
Wed 24th July        Non Pupil Day  

Have a great  Weekend 
Jackie Sparrow  

           Head of School  

PGL Trip to Beam House 
 
Last week 28 year 5 children went with Beechwood and Weston 
Mill to Beam House. Everyone had a lovely time and enjoyed the    
various activities. 
The children especially liked ‘trying something new’ and always 
gave 100%. 
 
Harry: “My favourite activity was zip wiring; I was scared at first but 
I found it very fun!” 
 
Kaylin: “I loved having a midnight feast and when we all got      
covered in mud during the challenge course!” 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Harvest Assembly 
We would like to thank you all for your kind donations 
given today for the Harvest Assembly. The items have 
been collected by members of the local church to deliver 
to the Shekinah mission.  


